
  
 
 January, 2017 
 
 
 
To: Debate Coaches for Congressional Debate 
 
From: Susan M. Knoblauch 
 
Subject: Congressional Debate 
 
 
Legislation will now be accepted for submission for Congressional Debate at the 
IHSA Debate State Tournament.  There are two assignments (one for PRELIMS and 
one for ELIMS- semis/finals).  Be sure to check both files. 
 
The legislation must be verified by the Debate Coach and emailed to Lainee McGraw 
at emcgraw@d230.org. The email must come from the Head Debate Coach of 
record from the submitting school.  Please use school district email when possible.  
The deadline for submitting the legislation is January 30, 2017.   
 
Legislation must meet the standards of the template that is posted on the IHSA 
website on the Debate page of the IHSA website at www.ihsa.org.  Legislation that 
does not meet the standard of the template will be rejected regardless of content.  
Other legislation may be rejected based on inappropriate or incorrect content. 
 
The legislation submitted will then be posted on the Debate page of the IHSA 
website at www.ihsa.org. 
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